
June 29, 2016 

Commission Clerk 
Florida PSC 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 160021 - EL 

Honorable PSC Commissioners, 

(") 

c 
~~ r-J" 
~::::.: 
:::;-•U'> 
~~ 

0 

I"J .._, 
:x~ 

c:;-. !Ti 
'- ~. 

c- .. -· 
ill 

I < 
()j fT 

::r;.. 0 
I 
I 
fl 

I.C u 
(/) 

,.1:"" ('I 
.:::-

In my two years as a project manager for the City of Opa-locka, I have had the pleasure 
of working with Orlando Carr and Frank Cantero from FPL in two projects, Alexandria 
Drive and Cairo Lane (ongoing project). 

Both projects, have been managed professionally, with attention to details and within 
the timing requirements. In addition, they have been respectful of the needs of the 
property owners. 

Their field personnel and design team are knowledgeable, experienced and responsive 
to unique field conditions. 

The City of Opa-locka is very satisfied with the manner in which FPL has executed the 
contracts for our city. 

Sincerely, / 

%k7/7 
Carlos Gonzalez / 
CIP Project Manager 

CITY HALL • 780 FlSH ERMAN ST REf.T,OPA· LOCKA, FLORIDA 33054 • (305) 953·2868 
AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER AND DOES NOT DISCRIMINATE ON THE BASIS OF HANDICAP 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
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